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ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE HORN CRAG QUARRY, SILSDEN 
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11th September,1984 

Report of the Director of Planning 

l. MATTER FOR CONSIDERATION

1.1 

2. 

2.1 

2.2 

Determination of Planning Application 84/6/2257 for the extraction of 
stone at Horn Crag Quarry, Silsden, for Messrs. Dales Properties Limited. 

INFORMATION 

Members will recall that quarrying operations on the site of this 
application commenced nearly two years ago, and that planning permission 
has been refused on a similar application on 21st February,1984. A copy 
of the relevant committee report (less appendices) is attached for 
member's information. Since that time,unauthorised quarrying at the site 
has continued and members have from time to time been updated on the situation 
as it has developed in connection with enforcement proceedings that have been 
instituted. At the present time, Officers are continuing to collect 
evidence of the unau�horised quarry working and a further report on this aspect 
of Siee control forms a later item of this Sub-Committee agenda. 

This present application which was submitted on 13th April 1984 represents 
a further attempt to gain planning permission for the extraction of minerals 
from Horn Crag Quarry. No appeal was lodged against the refusal 
of 21st February,1984, but instead the applicants have attempted to gain 
permission by way of a revised planning application which purports 
1Doffer means of overcoming the reasons for the earlier refusal of planning 
permission. The application site as submitted contains some 1.9 hectares 
of semi-moorland, and is rectangular in shape, being approximately 200 metres 
x 100 metres in extent. It is the same as that subject of the refused 
application and the same extraction rates apply also. 

On the approved County Development Plan, the site is within the approved 
Green Belt and High Landscape Value notations which also cover a considerable 
area of neighbouring land. 

In the draft Upper Airedale District Plan the site is not shown as a 
mineral reserve, and is included with a Special Landscape Area. 

The site his,tory is well known to Members and is documented in 
para.2.2 of the attached earlier report. 

2.3 In an attempt to overcome the reasons of refusal on the previous 
application the applicants now have provided the following additional 
information: 
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